
 
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

BUPRENORPHINE PRESCRIBING CHANGE 
 

MAY 25, 2016 
 
 

Attached you will find changes to buprenorphine prescribing as directed by 
the Maryland Department of Health and Human Services.   
 
This change will go into effect on 7-1-16.   
Questions regarding this change should be emailed to:  
DHMH.MarylandPDLQuestions@maryland.gov 

 
An additional Alert will be coming out shortly with the new billing and NDC 
codes that providers will need to use. 
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